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DATE: 08/23/2023 
ATTENDEES: Ralph, Bill, Tom, Neil, Keith 
TITLE: Tortoises appearing along with track 
 
The tortoise effort is continuing with significant progress.  
 
Bill obtained a 4PDT switch that may solve a potential issue with the programming track where a bridge 
entering the programming track could possibly cause damage to the command station. The test he 
performed acted as projected by isolating the program track.  
 
The meeting room wall elevated section is complete. Mainlines heading onto the Port Charles lobe. 
 
The paper mill has some simulated buildings and its own advertising: 

 


